Madison Historical Society

P.O. Box 515 • Madison, Ohio 44057 • 440-417-1959

October 20, 2012

Madison Township Trustees

Mr. Pete Wayman, Mr. Bill Brotzman and Mr. Max Anderson

2065 Hubbard Road

Madison, OH 44057

Dear Trustees,

On behalf of the Board of the Madison Historical Society I would like to congratulate the Unionville Tavern Preservation Society for their effort to preserve the Unionville Tavern. Their dedication and talent is to be commended.

We would especially like to express our thanks to Erin Cicero and Marc Petersen for founding the organization and their tireless efforts to educate the public concerning this historical landmark. They deserve not only our thanks, but our support and acknowledgement of their efforts.

Sincerely,

Anita Gabor

President

Resource Center Location: 45-B N. Lake Street, Madison Village, OH 44057 www.historicalmadison.org • email: info@historicalmadison.org